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November 17, 1965 

Mr. Paul M. Tucker 
Richmar Driv~ 
Nashville, Tenn see 

Dear Paul: 

Thank you for being so thoughtful last week in in­
viting Charles and myself to have lunch with you. 
I was happy that all three of us had the time to 
spend together. 

I continue to hear good reports of your work and 
esteem you highly for the many good things you are 
doing. It was a pleasure to have a visit with you 
and to enjoy your hospitality at the luncheon. 

Fraternally yours, 

John Allen Chalk 

JAC:lc 
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